
 
 

I scream, you scream, we all want some ICE CREAM!  

 
 

On Wednesday, May 17th, the 7th grade parents will be 

selling Ice Cream Bars during the students’ lunches. 
   

$1.00 each 

All profits will go towards the 8th grade graduation 

breakfast.   

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                                     


